
 Due to circumstances beyond anyone's control, we will postpone the district elections until Sunday, 

April 28 at the State Convention.  Candidates must have paperwork submitted to me, CST Kim Ebert, 

State Secretary Cindy Glass, and Nominations chair Laura Jordan by March 28, 2024.  Applications must 

have the signatures of the candidate, Club secretary, Club president and include the minutes of Club 

endorsement.  

Daniel Heintzman, District Governor 

 

 

2024-2025 District 29L Election Call 

In compliance with Article VI, Section 2 of the Standard Form District By-Laws, I hereby 
issue the Official Call for 2024 District 29L Elections. The District 29L Elections will be held 
on Sunday, April 28, 2024 as part of the District 29L breakfast at WV State Lions Convention 
at Glades Springs. Balloting will be done IN PERSON only. Purpose of the Election will be to 
elect a District Governor, First Vice District Governor, Second Vice District Governor, 
Trustees to the West Virginia Lions Sight Conservation Foundation, and other elected 
positions if required. Issued by me on this date, February 20, 2024. 

Daniel E. Heintzman, District Governor, 29L 

Any Lion who wishes to be a candidate for district office must file an application for 
candidacy. If you would like an application, send district CST Kim an email 
(kimebertwv@gmail.com). The application must be received by the District Governor by 
March 28, 2024. Applications, including minutes of Club endorsement, can be sent by email. 
The District Governor will then forward all applications to the Nominating Committee for 
eligibility verification. All applicants will be notified of their eligibility. Offices to be elected 
are District Governor, First Vice District Governor, Second Vice District Governor, and Sight 
Foundation Trustee. There are no applications needed for Sight Foundation Trustee. If you 
are interested in being elected to the Sight Foundation, please email me or CST Kim Ebert. 
Applications can be sent by email to (deheintzman@gmail.com) or mailed to my home 
address 305 Hill Street, Sistersville, WV 26175. District elections will be held in person at 
the district breakfast on April 28, 2024. Each Club should select delegates who are members 
in good standing. Your Club will receive a letter with your delegate allotment. Clubs must 
pay their second half international and district dues by April 1, 2024 in order to vote. 

Credentials, including altranates, will be mailed to Clubs sometime after April 1, 2024. 
Credentials will be based on Club membership numbers as of April 1. 2024. You will need a 
credential in order to vote. Credentials must be signed by the Club secretary. 
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